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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear colleagues,

Since the explicit recognition of the human right to water
and sanitation by the United Nations in 2010, there have
been numerous initiatives to advance in the interpretation,
implementation, and realization of these rights, at different
scales—from local to global—and from different
stakeholders—international agencies, national
governments, local authorities, civil society organizations,
activists, service providers, regulators, academia, etc.

We are looking for papers that discuss theoretical
approaches, legal and institutional frameworks, and case
studies related to those rights, highlighting the normative
content of the rights and principles of the human rights. We
are also looking to understand the synergies and tensions
of the framework of the human rights to water and
sanitation and the Sustainable Development Agenda.

In this Special Issue of Water, one focus will be discussing
and disseminating existing practices in realizing the rights
to water and sanitation. 

For further reading, please visit the Special Issue website.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

In the context of global changes, the sustainable
management of water cycles, going from global and
regional water cycles to urban, industrial and agricultural
water cycles, plays a very important role on the water
resources and on their relationships with food, energy,
biodiversity, ecosystem functioning and human health.
Water invites authors to provide innovative original full
articles, critical reviews and timely short communications
and to propose special issues devoted to new
technological and scientific domains and to
interdisciplinary approaches of the water cycles. We ensure
a critical review process and a quick turnaround between
submission and final decision.
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